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Vale announces the sounding of sirens

Warning sirens are scheduled to sound in the Self-Rescue Zone (ZAS) of the dams located in Vargem
Grande Complex and at the Fábrica mine

Warning sirens are scheduled to sound at 17:00 this Wednesday (February 20) in the areas within the Self-Rescue Zone
(ZAS) of the dams located in Vargem Grande, in the Vargem Grande Complex, Nova Lima; as well as at the Forquilha I, II
and III and Grupo Dams, at the Fábrica mine, in Ouro Preto, Minas Gerais, Brazil.

This action is part of the preventive evacuation measures targeting the residents of the Self-Rescue Zones(ZAS), in
continuation of the efforts to accelerate the decommissioning of all Vale's upstream dams. All residents have been duly
advised and have already left the area.

At 17:00, the evacuation of residents will be made official and the area will no longer be accessible.
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